

Churches in both Provinces for this end. And if it be found that the time between this date and the sailing of the first ships to India be too short for the above purpose,

*Resolved*, That they recommend that Brother Burpe's departure be delayed until the next period when ships leave the United States for the East.

And Whereas, it is proposed that the necessary remittances be made through the United States Baptist Board of Foreign Missions, and this Board are now ready to advance half the expense of brother Burpe's outfit, and half his first year's salary, and to place the same in the hands of Dr. Patteson, the Secretary of the American Board:

*Resolved*, That the same, say the sum of £275, be so placed; and further

*Resolved*, That the New Brunswick Board be respectfully requested to concur herein, and to place the other half of the outfit and of the first year's salary in Dr. Patteson's hands, for the purpose of furthering Brother Burpe's Mission at as early a date as is consistent with his above appointment as Agent.